
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OPEN HOUSE PUBLIC MEETING
TUESDAY, MAY 15, 2018 

4:00 PM TO 7:00 PM 
190 MAIN STREET, WAR MEMORIAL BUILDING 

WARDENSVILLE, WV 
CORRIDOR H - WARDENSVILLE TO VIRGINIA STATE LINE 

State Project X316-H/125.16, Federal Project NHPP-0484(117) 
Hardy County, WV              

Project Summary 
The proposed project is an approximately 6.8-mile, four-lane divided highway, with partial 
control of access, between Wardensville, WV and the Virginia state line. The project is the 
easternmost section of Corridor H within the state of West Virginia and will help fulfill the 
goals of improving east-west travel and promoting economic development. Because 15 
years have passed since the approval of the Amended Record of Decision (AROD) for this 
project, WVDOH is seeking input for the Re-evaluation of the AROD.

Join us on Tuesday, May 15, 2018 at the War Memorial Building in Wardensville, West 
Virginia for an open house public meeting for the section of Appalachian Highway 
Corridor H between Wardensville and the Virginia state line. Representatives from the 
West Virginia Division of Highways (WVDOH) and Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) 
will be available from 4:00 to 7:00pm to provide updates on the project and answer 
questions. No formal presentation is planned. Project maps and other materials will be 
available to review. Upon request, WVDOH will provide reasonable accommodations to afford an 
individual with a disability an equal opportunity to participate.  Please contact us at (304) 558‐
3931, or (800) 982‐8722 (voice to TTD), or (800) 982‐8771 (TDD to voice).

To Comment on the Project 

Comments are due  
Friday, June 15, 2018 

  
Comments can be submitted at 

the meeting or sent to: 
 

Mr. RJ Scites, P.E. 
Director, Engineering Division 

WVDOH 
1334 Smith Street 

Charleston, WV 25301 
 

Comments can also be submitted 
via our website: 

http://go.wv.gov/dotcomment 

 


